
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16
th
 January 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

At Q3 Academy we passionately believe that every student has the ability to succeed with the right support 

and guidance, and as the GCSE examinations approach it is vital that we work together to support our 

students, your children, to ensure that they are undertaking effective revision and preparation. 

 

Therefore we are holding a ‘Year 11 Study Skills Parent Session’ on Monday 23
rd

 January at 6.00pm in the 

performance theatre to help parents/carers take a more proactive role in their child’s learning of English, 

maths and science. The aims of the session are to: 

 

 Share and work through strategies that will maximise your child’s ability to self-manage and take 

greater responsibility for their own learning. 

 Introduce a range of strategies that will allow you to actively participate in your child’s learning and 

progress. 

 Provide advice and explore the best ways for you to facilitate and support quality revision and 

examination preparation. 

 

On the evening there will be the opportunity to order revision guides for English, maths and science that will 

support your child’s learning. 

 

If you would like to attend the session can you kindly complete and return the attached reply slip to 

reception. 

 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the Academy. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Callaghan 

Assistant Vice Principal. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Reply Slip 

My child ____________________________________________________ and I would like to attend the  

 

Parent Support Study Skills session on Monday 23
rd

 January 2017 between 6.00 – 7.00pm. 

 

Signature of parent/carer:_____________________________________________________ 


